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November 2023            Welcome!

THE NAME

Hello to all the lovely businesses that have signed up for the regional
chamber of commerce! This is our first newsletter informing everyone
about the upcoming events, new information, and everything else
important that is happening. You will receive one of these newsletters
every three months directly to your inbox!

Our regional chamber of commerce now has a
name and a rebrand to the our online assets!
The Corridor Chamber of Commerce information
can now be found at www.corridorchamber.ca  

www.reallygreatsite.com

START OF THE SEASON PROMOTION
The Corridor Chamber will be facilitating a Start of the Season Promotion for

members. Participating is of course optional and easy! Just share the graphic
and/or your code in any way you choose, we will do the rest.

There will be a draw for 10 gift cards.
Participants can enter with codes.
Participants enter their codes on www.corridorchamber.ca & www.visitandadventure.com

Shoppers using the Driftscape App can collect extra loyalty points when the visiting
members with brick and mortar locations.
These loyalty points are redeemable for a code that rewards them 10 entries.

Chamber members will receive a code that they may want to share with their customers.
Promotion details can be shared in newsletters, on social media, or any other platform you
choose.

Members will receive graphics and codes from visitcachecreek@gmail.com.

The promotion runs from November 27th to December 10th.

Draw and Prizes:

Driftscape Loyalty Points:

Chamber Member Involvement:

Communication and Graphics:

Promotion Duration:

February 

19th

Upcoming 
Chamber
Meeting
Ashcroft details in the

new year!

visitcachecreek@gmail.com WWW.CORRIDORCHAMBER.CA Box 353, Cache Creek BC V0K1H0


